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I, John, your brother and companion 
in the suffering and kingdom and 

patient endurance that are ours in 
Jesus, was on the island of Patmos 
because of the word of God and the 

testimony of Jesus. 

Revelation 1:9



On the Lord’s Day I was in the 
Spirit, and I heard behind me a 

loud voice like a trumpet, 

Revelation 1:10



…which said: “Write on a scroll 
what you see and send it to the 

seven churches: to Ephesus, Smyrna, 
Pergamum, Thyatira, Sardis, 
Philadelphia and Laodicea.” 

Revelation 1:11



PATMOS
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The revelation from Jesus Christ, 
which God gave him to show his 
servants what must soon take 

place. He made it known by sending 
his angel to his servant John… 

Revelation 1:1
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Beast = Nation 

Horn = Leader 

Star = Angel/Messenger 

Sea = Chaos/Populations 

Babylon = Nation of Rebellion



You adulterous people, don’t you 
know that friendship with the 

world means enmity against God? 
Therefore, anyone who chooses to 
be a friend of the world becomes 

an enemy of God. 

James 4:4
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2 = Witness 

3 = God 

10 = Lots 

7 = Complete/Perfect 

6 = Incomplete/Evil 

12 = People of God



10 x 10 x 10

He seized the dragon, that ancient 
serpent, who is the devil, or 
Satan, and bound him for a 

thousand years. 

Revelation 20:2



12 x 12 x 1000

Then I heard the number of those 
who were sealed: 144,000 from all 

the tribes of Israel. 

Revelation 7:1



6 + 6 + 6

This calls for wisdom. Let the 
person who has insight calculate 

the number of the beast, for it is 
the number of a man. That number 

is 666. 

Revelation 13:8



7 Years = Complete time 

3.5 years = A portion of time 
(42 Months) 
(1260 days) 

(Time, times, and half a time)



They will trample on the holy city 
for 42 months. And I will appoint 
my two witnesses, and they will 
prophesy for 1,260 days, clothed 

in sackcloth.” 

Revelation 11:2b-3
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Cycles of Revelation 

1. Seals - Ch 4-7 

2. Trumpets - ch 8-11 

3. Dragon - ch 12-14 

4. Bowls - ch 15-19 

5. Heaven - ch 20-22
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Message of Revelation: 

Jesus is King, and He WILL win



I turned around to see the voice 
that was speaking to me. And when I 

turned I saw seven golden 
lampstands, 

Revelation 1:12



and among the lampstands was 
someone like a son of man, dressed 
in a robe reaching down to his feet 
and with a golden sash around his 

chest. 

Revelation 1:13



The hair on his head was white like 
wool, as white as snow, and his 
eyes were like blazing fire. 

Revelation 1:14



His feet were like bronze glowing 
in a furnace, and his voice was 

like the sound of rushing waters. 

Revelation 1:15



In his right hand he held seven 
stars, and coming out of his mouth 
was a sharp, double-edged sword. 
His face was like the sun shining 

in all its brilliance. 

Revelation 1:16



When I saw him, I fell at his feet 
as though dead. Then he placed his 
right hand on me and said: “Do not 
be afraid. I am the First and the 

Last.” 

Revelation 1:17



“I am the Living One; I was dead, 
and now look, I am alive for ever 
and ever! And I hold the keys of 

death and Hades.” 

Revelation 1:18




